
 

 

Sumida America Components Inc. 
1251 N. Plum Grove Road, Suite 150 

Schaumburg, IL 60173 
Tel. 847-545-6700 

Fax. 847-545-6721 

 

June 25, 2015 

RE:  EOL Notice for Select Sumida Part Types 

 

One of our current material suppliers has announced that it will stop manufacturing later this year 

due to insolvency. This announcement will impact the following Sumida part types: 

 

252010CDMCQ/DS 252010CDMC/DS 252012CDMCQ/DS 252012CDMC/DS 0410CDMCB/DS 

0412CDMC/DS 0412CDMCB/DS 0412CDMCQ/DS 0415CDMC/DS 0415CDMCB/DS 

0415CDMCQ/DS 0420CDMC/DS 0420CDMCB/DS 0512CDMC/DS 0512CDMCB/DS 

0520CDMC/DS 0520CDMCB/DS    

 

At this time, we do not have alternate sourcing in place, so we are asking for customers to provide 

us with Last Time Buys by July 15, 2015   Sumida is looking for alternate sources for the parts, but 

at this time, it is best for us to stop promoting this product and declare EOL.  If we are able to 

secure material from dependable sources later, we will resurrect the part series.   There are 

suitable equivalents for some of the part series, so please contact your local sales office for options. 

   

Please review this announcement with your customers. If there is demand for the part type, please 

notify or forward to us by July 15, 2015, @ sales@us.sumida.com , so that we can arrange for a 

Last Time Buy. 

 

If there is no notice of future orders or forecast, please consider this notice as official announcement 

of EOL for these parts effective July 1, 2015. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Sumida America Components, Inc. 


